
SCOIL BHRÍDE 

Stillbrook, Mountrath, Co. Laois 

Roll No. 13343E 

Telephone 057 8732423 

Email: bridnaofamountrath@gmail.com 

Website: scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com. 

31/05/23 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Hope all is well with you. 

Thank you for coming to our Music Generation concerts held recently in school. 
The children loved performing for you! A word of thanks to our tutors from Music 
Generation and also thanks to the Board of Management of the school for funding 
this programme. We are delighted to let you know that we will be working with Music 
Generation again next school year. 

A reminder that the school will close tomorrow Thursday at 12 noon as our 
school camogie team are in the final in O'Moore Park. All support would be greatly 
appreciated, our match kicks off at 1pm. The team will finish the day off in Eddie's for 
some food, thanks to the Board of Management. Best of luck Ms. Sheppard and 
girls! 

Also, to remind you that the school is closed all of next week as per the school 
calendar (5th to 9th June inclusive). Hope the sunny weather continues.  

Slán go fóill, 

M. Rohan. 
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